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24 March 2023 
 
CONFIDENTIAL     
 

  
 

NOPSEMA 
Level 8, 58 Mounts Bay Road 
Perth WA 6000 
 
Dear  
 
We refer to NOPSEMA’s General Direction dated 13 January 2023 (Direction) issued under section 574 
of the Offshore Petroleum and Greenhouse Gas Storage Act 2006 (Cth) in relation to the Barossa Gas 
Export Pipeline Installation Environment Plan (EP). The Direction was issued to Santos NA Barossa Pty 
Ltd, SK E&S Australia Pty Ltd and Santos Offshore Pty Ltd as the registered holders of Pipeline Licence 
NT/PL5. 
 
Pursuant to Direction 4, 'the registered holders must submit progress reports to NOPSEMA detailing 
progress in undertaking the actions required by Directions 2 and 3 every 7 days from the date of this 
Direction, until those Directions have been met'. 
 
We note NOPSEMA’s reference to the MOC process within the Explanatory Statement and provide an 
update in respect of that specifically. 
 
To date, Santos has submitted progress reports dated 20 and 27 January; 03, 10, 17 and 24 February; 
04, 10, and 17 March 2023 pursuant to Direction 4. 
 
The latest report is annexed to this letter. 
 
Should you require any further information, please let us know. 
 
Yours sincerely 

On behalf of Santos NA Barossa Pty Ltd, as Operator for and on behalf of the Barossa Joint 
Venture Parties 
 
 
CC  JERA Barossa Pty Ltd 

SK E&S Australia Pty Ltd 
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• Santos wrote to NOPSMEA on 15 February 2023 regarding pipeline installation activities outside of the Expected Period documented in the Barossa 
Gas Export Pipeline Installation Environment Plan (Revision 3) without contravening Regulation 7(1), Regulation 17(5), or Regulation 17(6). 
NOPSEMA responded to the letter on 22 February 2023. Santos is currently considering the letter. 

 

• Santos provided NOPSEMA with responses to the Final GEP EP Inspection Report conclusions 3589-C1 and 2589-C2 on 23 March 2023. 
 




